
 

Dear English,

Happy New Year! I hope you are healthy and well.

If the dark and cold days of January have got you down, I hope this newsletter makes
things brighter. There is so much good happening, thanks to your support!

New and returning programs launching this month include a Beginner English Class in
Acton, and CAL, our Career Access Lab! We are able to offer these programs through
the commitment of our partners, including the Acton Memorial Library and MIRA, which
sponsors the NAIP AmeriCorps Program. Read on to meet the people behind the
programs!

Other program news to note:
Beginner English Classes will resume in Medford, at Tufts University
Conversation Groups are currently enrolling, with 19 groups to launch in just a few
weeks
A new class of volunteer tutors will soon begin their training, to be matched with a
local learner from our waitlist beginning in March

All of this is made possible by the dedication of our volunteers, the commitment of
our community partners, and the generosity of our donors.

We are grateful to have you as part of this caring community, one that makes a
difference for hundreds of local adult learners every year.

Thank you for your continued support of English At Large.

Here's to brighter days!

Best regards,

Maureen

Maureen Willis
Executive Director
ed@englishatlarge.org

 

Acton Beginner English Class
We are excited to begin offering a Beginner English Class in Acton!

This in-person program meets twice each week at the Acton Memorial Library.
Enrolled learners will benefit from a full year of instruction, delivered by local volunteers

using an EAL developed curriculum.

Special thanks to our volunteer team, for their dedication to helping their immigrant
neighbors and friends!

Bryn * Eric * Luis * Neha * Rebecca * Stephen

https://www.actonmemoriallibrary.org/
https://miracoalition.org/
https://www.communityfoundationmw.org/
https://www.rocklandtrust.com/


Changing Lives with the
Community Foundation for MetroWest

We are proud and grateful to announce receipt of a $20,000 charitable
grant from the Foundation for MetroWest to support EAL programs

across our shared service area.

This generous support has helped us expand programs to better serve
the needs of local communities in Metro ​West!

Save the Date for the EAL Online Auction

Our online Auction opens
Monday, February 26th
and runs through
Monday, March 4th, 2024

Featuring gift certificates for dining,
shopping and unique experiences, this
year's catalog offers something for
everyone!

Watch for an Auction preview in next month's newsletter!

 
Donate Now to Support Adult Immigrants in Your

Community

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
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